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Some key dates for 
your diary!  
January 
SCHOOL RE-OPENS  
Fri 18 Bring and Buy School 
Council 
Mon 21 School Trip to 
Norwich Castle 
Wed 30 South Athletics 
Finals Y3/4 Girls AM Y5/6 
Girls/Boys PM  
February 
Thurs 7 Rev Lydia Avery in 
school  
Thurs 7 CASMA rehearsal 
1.30 to 3.15 PM Cl. 3 
Fri 8 ECO Flag application 
Thurs 14 Valentine Cake Sale 
Half Term Holiday  
Mon 18 to Fri 22 February 
March 
Fri 1 Tempest Class Photos 
W/b Mon 4 Book Week 
Thurs 7 World Book Day 
W/b Mon 11 Families Week 
School Dinners 
Wed 20 Parents Meeting 
4.30-7PM 
Thurs 21 Parents Meeting 
3.30-6PM 
Mon 25 to Wed 27 Class 3 to 
How Hill – residential 
Fri 29 Maths Open Morning 
for parents 
April 
Thurs 4 – Egg Drop Challenge 
Fri 5 April Last day of term – 
Easter Service in All Saints 
Church 1.30PM  
Summer Term starts 
Tuesday 23 April 
 
 

     

 

 

 
 

 
SIAMS OUTSTANDING 

2014  

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 
Year R Sebbe B, Year 1 James B, Daisy H, Year 2 Flo B, 
Year 3 Joseph,  Year 4 Milo, Year 5 Charlie B, Year 6 Lilia 
 

Bring and Buy 
 

Thank you for contributing to the amount of toys/games etc... that 

we sold in the Bring and Buy. In total School Council have raised 

£110 
Thank you so much! This has been one of the most successful Bring 

and Buys School Council has ever held! Thank you, from Freddie, 

Harvey, Charlie, Poppy, Molly and the rest of the School Council. 
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RSPB Big School’s 
Birdwatch 26th-28th January 

There will be a form coming home to 
families who would like to take part in 
the bird count. Please fill in the forms 
over the weekend and return into school 
by 30th January.  Forms can be placed in 
the Eco box which is outside Class 2.  

 

Swimming Report On Thursday the 24th January, 

three children from Wreningham VC Primary School qualified 

to go to the South Norfolk Swimming Finals.  Charlie R, Dylan 

C, Daniel R and Mrs Rees all went off to the UEA Sports Park to 

compete in the swimming gala; we all did really well, all three 

swimmers achieved a top three position in their individual 

races.  

This all contributed to the Wymondham Cluster coming first! 

Notice - There has been children with head lice in school. We 

recommend you check your child’s hair and if you find head 

lice please treat as soon as possible.  


